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AQUA CLASS 

Aqua Class have settled in well to returning back to school after the summer 

holidays. They have been very supportive in helping Mr West (Their new class 

teacher) to settle in to Hollywater. 

Aqua have been very busy in their first month of learning including making resin 

models to sell as part of their Enterprise subject, creating their own 

photographic paper in art, learning about the human body in Science and so 

much more. 

Aqua have had additional opportunities to try skate boarding, being in a rock 

group and making a start with activities that support achieving their Duke of 

Edinburgh Award qualification. 

 

 


